
S.No. Form No Full Name Score Remarks/ Eligibility Status

1 37GLG03UR17 Santosh Kumar Rai 491.7

Provisionally Eligible
Subject to submission of 
successful guidance of 
doctoral candidates as 
claimed in application 
form.

2 37GLG03UR34 Prafull Kumar Singh 630.3

Provisionally Eligible
Subject to submission of 
experience Certificate with 
pay details from previous 
employers of claimed 
experience.

3 37GLG03UR96 Hareshwar Narain Sinha 560.7

Provisionally Eligible
Subject to submission of 
experience Certificate with 
pay details from present 
employer.

4 37GLG03UR206 Himanshu Kumar Sachan 924.9

Provisionally Eligible
Subject to submission of 
successful guidance of 
doctoral candidates as 
claimed in application form 
from concerned 
University/Organization.

5 37GLG03UR610 Girish Chandra Kothyari 0

Not Eligible
Not having ten years 
experience in accordance 
with Clause 10 of UGC 
Regulations, 2018.
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